

David Ward Managing Director Ward Personnel Limited Unit 4 Portside Marina Commercial Park Centre Park Road Cork

16th March 2022

Thanks to the workers, staff and management of Ward Personnel for your support of children and families caught in the war in Ukraine

Dear David,

The willingness of **Ward Personnel and its workers and staff** to lend a helping hand to children and their families in Ukraine did not go unnoticed. This letter is to acknowledge receipt of **€5,000 donation** via bank transfer received on 16th March 2022 from the management, staff, and employees of **Ward Personnel.**

These are tough times. With your donation, you and Ward Personnel are showing your solidarity and helping UNICEF scale up life-saving support to help children and their families affected by the escalating war in Ukraine.

David, as a way to thank you and your workers and staff for your generosity, we would like to share some moments of solidarity with you, moments that are making a difference in the life of children and families affected by the escalating war in Ukraine.

Thank you for your support of children caught in the war in Ukraine:

Please share this thank you video with your colleagues at **Ward Personnel**. We are committed to sharing more stories with you and showing you how your donation will impact children's life.



Together, we stand in solidarity.

With gratitude,

Owen Buckley

Owen Buckley

Corporate Partnerships Manager

UNICEF Ireland

J. Canning, C. Dowling, I. Fitzpatrick, A. Flanagan T. Hayes, S. Kelly, U. Molony, A. Weld-Moore | Company Secretary: Peter Power